
From: gary switzer  
Sent: April 7, 2021 11:48 AM 
 
Subject: EXTEND THE TRAIL 
 
Hi, 
 
Please include my email in the material for tomorrows' meeting. 
 
I use the trail from my home just off Brighton 3 to 4 times a week. I ride and walk most days all 
the way to Little River. 
 
The proposed extension is long overdue. The area in question is narrow, uneven and does not 
support the current amount of pedestrian and cycle traffic. 
 
Tecumseh road from Brighton Road to the Sandbar is an excellent example of what a 
community needs....it is busy everyday. 
 
It's time to connect the trail system. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gary Switzer 
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